

William Lamborn < william.lamborn@lacity.org>

6436 W Hollywood Blvd [CPC-2016-3176-VZC-HD-CU-MCUP-SPR]

3 messages

Travis Wester <travischnc@gmail.com>

Mon, Jun 5, 2017 at 3:21 PM

To: william.lamborn@lacity.org

Cc: Roger Davis <rogerchnc@gmail.com>, Michael Popwell <MichaelPopwellCHNC@gmail.com>

Hello William,

I hope you are well. I'm writing to inform you that the project located at 6436 W Hollywood Blvd will be placed on the agenda for the June 12th meeting of the Central Hollywood Neighborhood Council PLUM Committee.

You are listed as the staff assigned to this project, please let me know if that has changed.

Thank you ~

one,

Travis Wester

CHNC/PLUM Committee Co-Secretary Central Hollywood Neighborhood Council Travis CHNC@gmail.com

William Lamborn < william.lamborn@lacity.org>

Tue, Jun 6, 2017 at 10:53 AM

To: Travis Wester <travischnc@gmail.com>

Cc: Roger Davis <rogerchnc@gmail.com>, Michael Popwell <MichaelPopwellCHNC@gmail.com>

Hello Travis,

Thanks for your email. Yes, I am the City staff assigned to this case. Just to confirm, City staff does not typically attend these neighborhood council meetings. Please me know if you have any questions concerning the project.

Best,

[Quoted text hidden]



William Lamborn Major Projects Department of City Planning 200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750

Ph: 213.978.1470

Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.

Travis Wester <travischnc@gmail.com>

Tue, Jun 6, 2017 at 11:38 AM

To: William Lamborn <william.lamborn@lacity.org>

Cc: Roger Davis <rogerchnc@gmail.com>, Michael Popwell <MichaelPopwellCHNC@gmail.com>

Hello William,

I'm sorry, I did not mean to imply that you should attend the meeting.

I only wished to inform you that the meeting would be taking place, and the case mentioned above would be heard. We have had issues with projects misrepresenting their relationship with the Neighborhood Council to the Planning Dept. in